
The City of Moriarty City Hall will be reopening, however, it is encouraged 
for residents to continue observing the Governor’s Public Health orders and 
recommendations in place to stop the spread of the virus. 

Though residents can enter city offices to conduct business, the city still 
highly encourages that service be done via phone or online, and face 
masks will be encouraged for those who do visit City Hall in person. In-
person city meetings will resume after June 1st, though virtual participation 
options for the public will remain available. 

As far as city employees go, all, non-compromised, city staff may return to 
work on a normal schedule. However, remote work will be maintained on a 
discretionary basis, and high-risk individuals should stay home, if possible. 
Common areas and frequently touched surfaces will continue to be 
disinfected daily and employees will continue to have their temperatures 
checked and be required to wear masks when working in close proximity. 

Appropriate personal protective equipment and safety restrictions will 
continue to be followed.  
 
The Moriarty Municipal Court will be opening on June 10th, by appointment 
only.  
 
The Moriarty Municipal Library will reopen June 2nd, with abbreviated hours:  
Monday through Friday.  Senior Citizens can access early from 9:00 am to 
10:30, and all other patrons from 11:00 am to 4:30.  Common areas and 
frequently touched surfaces will continue to be disinfected daily, patrons 
will have their temperatures checked and face covering will be required.  
 
 
 
 


